
My name is Emily Blasengame, CPP, and I am the Manager of Payroll and Compliance at the 
National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA). I am new to payroll, “falling” into the 
role in 2022, and have not looked back! I earned my Certified Payroll Professional credential in 2023 
and aspire to continue learning and growing in the payroll profession. I enjoy attending 
conferences, seminars and networking events at the national level, as well as close to home with 
my local chapter, the Greater Nashville Chapter. Aside from being the incoming Director of 
Registration on the Tennessee Statewide Board, I also have the distinct pleasure of being the 
Director of Membership for my local chapter. 

 


